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Scope 

All IDD Service Providers 

 

Purpose 

To remind IDD providers Medicaid flexibilities under the Appendix K for ID/DD Waiver and State Plan 

IDD Community Support Program end March 31, 2022  

 

Subject                                                                                                                                                                          

Flexibilities under the Appendix K for the ID/DD Waiver and State Plan for IDD Community Support 

Program end March 31, 2022.  

 

All services must be provided according to the approved Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) 

applications for ID/DD Waiver and IDD Community Support Program and the Department of Mental Health 

Operational Standards. 

 

For Support Coordinators/Targeted Case Managers –  

All Plan of Services and Supports (PSS) meetings and Quarterly Contacts must be completed in person.   

 

For Day Services-Adult and Prevocational Services –  

Day Services Adult and Prevocational Services must be provided in person at the DMH approved day 

program location and/or in the community during community integration activities.  Services can no longer 

be provided in Supervised Living, Shared Supported or Supported Living (owned and controlled by the 

agency).   

 

If you have questions, contact Betty Pinion, Director of ID/DD Waiver at betty.pinion@dmh.ms.gov or call  

(601)359-5797 or Deborah Etzold, Director of IDD Community Support Program at 

deborah.etzold@dmh.ms.gov or call (601)359-5777. 
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